
 Carrboro Tourism Development Authority 

 

Dear Ms. Tremblay: 

Thank you for your application for grant funds from the Carrboro Tourism Development Authority 

for the ArtsCenter event, Local Roots Craft Fair.  The CTDA met on April 7, 2014 and voted on the 

following recommendation(s); 

 Approved the request for $1800.00 on the condition that the organizers re-submit an 

amended detailed budget of in-kind contributions of staff time and other resources, and of 

other participants’ expenditures.    

Again, thank you for your submission to the CTDA!  We appreciate you interest in growing tourism 

in Carrboro. 

Sincerely, 

 

Phaedra Kelly, Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


